——the Links at —— —
SUMMERLY

To Whom it May Concern:

The Caddy for the Hole program has been extremely well received in marketing our events and
charitable organizations. It has provided us with an extra edge over our competition when selling events
at our facility. Not only have the various outside organizations benefitted but, the benefits from Caddy
for the Hole have been instrumental in assisting our In-House fundraisers. Should you have any
questions please feel free to contact me directly at (951)674-3900 or stan@linksatsummerly.com

Sincerely,

Stan Gonzales, PGA
General Manager

The Links at Summerly
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